Holy Trinity’s IOCC Representative, Peter Kamenakis,
will be downstairs at Coffee Hour today.
He will receive any gifts that you would like to give to help continue the work of this
International Orthodox Christian Charity.
Please give generously!

IOCC Sunday

CELEBRATING IOCC’s WORK
November 19, 2023

Each year, the Assembly of

Canonical Orthodox Bishops sets
aside the Sunday before Thanksgiving
to highlight humanitarian relief.

Please consider a gift to support
IOCC’s worldwide humanitarian work,
and help spread awareness about IOCC
in your parish and community.

Get started at
ioccsunday.org
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